
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
As a school we are extremely sad that due to the current situation we are not able to do all 
of the usual end of year activities and things that we would normally do with our year six 
children. We often find that these ‘rites of passage’ provide a heart-felt closure for the 
children as they end one stage of their life and begin the next. 
 
We don’t want to get to the end of the day of the 21st July without doing something that 
involves all of our current year sixes. We want to say our goodbyes, well-dones, you have 
been amazing and good lucks to all of them simply because we are extremely proud of 
them. 
 
We would therefore like to invite all of our current year six children into school on Tuesday 
21st July from 2.00pm. Weather permitting we will do some different activities and leaving 
events with them on the play-ground (or in the hall if it is raining). This will finish at 3.00pm 
with a celebration muffin.  
 
All of the children will be presented with an autograph book. We would therefore like all of 
the children to being in their own pen so that they can sign/ write a message in their friend’s 
book. 
 
 
We hope that your child will be able to join us for this. Please contact school by Wednesday 
15th July to let us know if your child will be joining us, so we know how many to expect.  
 
 
If you have any questions you can give us a call.  
 
Stay safe and positive.  
 

 
 
Mrs Smith  
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 


